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Planning: DC/20/05596 - The Angel Inn, 5 High Street, Debenham- Change of Use of mixed C3/Sui Generis drinking establishment use to mixed C3/Class E and replacement of C20 rear extension. The Parish Council received this application two days before its meeting, which did not allow members sufficient time to consider the various documents.
In order to thoroughly review the relevant complex documentation and taking into account the depth of feeling within the parish about this matter. the Parish Council has requested an extension for comments. Parishioners wishing to comment may do so by visiting the MSDC planning portal:  https://planning.baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk/online-applications/simpleSearchResults.do?action=firstPage
Christmas helpers: We would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who helped with the Christmas trees, from the gifting of one of the trees, to the decorating and energy supply. 

Thank you all to those who sent us donations and nominations for the “Operation Christmas Cheer”. Over fifty parcels have been made and we sincerely hope they will bring a smile to many faces.

Don’t struggle this Christmas: If you find yourself in difficulties, please contact the Suffolk Advice and Support Service phoneline (0800 068 3131) which helps those with debt, benefits, employment, or housing worries. 
This phoneline is staffed by the Citizens Advice Suffolk Alliance, which includes the eight Citizens Advice Bureaus across Suffolk, and Anglia Care Trust and Ipswich Housing Action Group. Call handlers use resources and information from across many Suffolk organisations and specialist providers, which are tailored to individual needs.

Dog Poo: Alongside the recent incidents of fly tipping and littering in general, this is becoming more and more of a concerning issue in our village.
It is an offence under the Dogs (Fouling of Land) Act 1996 not to clear up after your dog. Mid Suffolk District Council can issue ‘Fixed Penalty Notice’ fines of £50, as well as seek to prosecute (where the potential fine is £1000), those caught in the act. 
If you see anyone failing to clean up after their dog, please let us know who they are, or give us their description and the registration of their vehicle/ their address so we can follow it up.

You can contact the Parish Clerk in confidence, or Mid Suffolk District Council by calling 0300 1234 000 (option 7) or emailing environmental.protection@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk  

Mrs Dina Bedwell, Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer

Tel. no: 01473 787861  (please leave voicemail if unavailable) 

E-mail:  debenham.pc@btinternet.com
Office hours: Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays 9.30am to 3.30pm
